
 
 

Consultation on proposed Admission Arrangements for 
Maiden Erlegh School for entry from September 2019 

 
 
Introduction 
 
Maiden Erlegh School is an academy school and is its own admission authority, forming 
part of the Maiden Erlegh Trust.  When an admission authority wishes to make changes 
to their admission arrangements they must consult to ensure all views are heard.  Maiden 
Erelgh Trust is consulting on the following changes to the admission arrangements for 
Maiden Erlegh School: 
 
Proposed change to the existing oversubscription criteria regarding children of 
staff. 
 
The Admission Arrangements for 2018/19 are as follows: 
 
The children of staff at Maiden Erlegh School where that member of staff is the legal 
parent and guardian of that child, has a permanent contract to work at the school and 
where that member of staff has been employed at the school for 2 or more years at the 
time of application for the place or the member of staff is recruited to fill a vacant post 
within a demonstrable skill shortage 
 
The proposed Admission Arrangements for 2019/20 are: 
 
The children of staff at Maiden Erlegh Trust whose main place of work is Maiden Erlegh 
School at the time of the closing date for applications, where that member of staff is the 
legal parent or guardian of that child, has a permanent contract to work at the school and 
where that member of staff has been employed at the school for 2 or more consecutive 
years at the time of the closing date for applications or the member of staff is recruited 
to fill a post for which there is a demonstrable skill shortage. The skills shortage area will 
be determined by the Maiden Erlegh Academy Trust by 1 July of the year of application 
and made available on the school website. 
 
Copies of the proposed arrangements can be obtained from Maiden Erlegh School office 
or downloaded from our website: www.maidenerleghschool.co.uk 
 
How can you respond? 
 
We would like to hear your views on these proposals.  Please send any comments 
regarding the above proposed changes by emailing: office@maidenerleghschool.co.uk 
 
The consultation opens 11 December 2017 and closes on 31 January 2018. 
 
What happens next? 
 
After the consultation closes the responses will be collated and presented to the 
Admissions Group at Maiden Erlegh Trust who will decide whether or not to proceed with 
the proposed changes and determine the admission arrangements. 
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